
                         August 6, 1997

MEMORANDUM TO:      L. Joseph Callan  
                                                  Executive Director for 
Operations

FROM:                              John C. Hoyle, Secretary   /s/

SUBJECT:            STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-97-148 -
                    RECOMMENDATION ON NEED FOR RULE ON ADVANCED
                    LIGHT WATER REACTOR SEVERE ACCIDENT
                    PERFORMANCE

The Commission has approved the staff's plans to withdraw the
advance notice of proposed rulemaking on severe accident
performance for future light water reactors.
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